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VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION UPDATE 
 
 

On 15 February 2017 Mobilarm Limited voluntarily suspended trading in its shares as a result of the 
potential for price sensitive information in relation to a proposed transaction that affects Mobilarm 
becoming known to members of the public prior to the completion of the transaction. 

On 20 March 2017 the Company provided an update to the market advising it was not in a position 
to make an announcement, and indicated that an announcement was expected by the end of April 
2017.  

The discussions in relation to a proposed transaction referred to in the initial suspension request 
continue to be protracted, and as such the Company advises it now believes it will be a further 4 
weeks before it is in the position to make an announcement. Accordingly, the Company requests 
that the current suspension in the trading of its securities continue. 

Mobilarm is not aware of any reason why the Company’s securities should not continue to be 
suspended. 
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